Eldon Tunks and Liliana Monti

May 25, 2013

The coordinator, Planning Committee, City of Hamilton
71 Main St. W., first floor
Hamilton, L8P 4Y5

Regarding: city initiative file number CI-13-B, and meeting Council Chambers, 71 Main
St. W., June 4, 2013

Thank you for informing us about this initiative. We are strongly in support of this
initiative to modify the existing residential zoning. Increasing the front yard setback from
12 m to 25 m and restricting attached garages from protruding more than 3 m will have a
significant benefit in preserving the value and character of this district.

Yours truly,
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Eldon Tunks and Liliana Monti, homeowners, Mountain Brow Boulevard
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